“TK” NOTES
May 19th – May 23rd, 2025 
	
This is it! We made it! Congratulations to all TK students for working hard this year! You have all grown and learned so much, and we are very proud of you!! We wish you all the very best in Kindergarten, and in all your years to come!!
Homework: There is no homework this week. Please turn in the May calendar and read aloud log if you have not already done so.   
Important Dates to Remember: 5/22 Last Day of School & Report Cards go home
	Thank you all for a wonderful year! We have enjoyed working with your children! Have a fun, relaxing, and safe summer!!

We appreciate your support!
Your “TK” Teachers: 
Mrs. Ochoa & Ms. Cintra do Prado
